
North Korea missile launch on 22
November: FCDO statement

Following North Korea's ballistic missile launch on 22 November, a Foreign,
Commonwealth & Development Office (FCDO) spokesperson gave a statement.

http://www.government-world.com/north-korea-missile-launch-on-22-november-fcdo-statement/
http://www.government-world.com/north-korea-missile-launch-on-22-november-fcdo-statement/

